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The Genocide Prevention Task Force was convened by the United 
States Holocaust Memorial Museum, The American Academy  

of Diplomacy, and the United States Institute of Peace to generate 
practical recommendations to enhance the U.S. government’s capacity 
to respond to emerging threats of genocide and mass atrocities.

“The world agrees that genocide is unacceptable and yet genocide 
and mass killings continue. We have a duty to find the answer 
before the vow of ‘never again’ is once again betrayed.” 

The United States Holocaust Memorial Museum, a living memorial to  
the Holocaust, was created to inspire leaders and citizens to confront hatred, 
prevent genocide, promote human dignity and strengthen democracy. Federal 
support guarantees the Museum’s permanence, and donors nationwide make 
possible its educational activities and global outreach.

The American Academy of Diplomacy is dedicated to strengthening the 
resources and tools America brings to managing its diplomatic challenges, and 
accomplishes this through outreach programs, lectures, awards, and writing 
competitions. In doing so, the Academy promotes an understanding of the 
importance of diplomacy to serving our nation and enhancing America’s 
standing in the world.

The United States Institute of Peace is an independent, nonpartisan, 
national institution established and funded by Congress. Its goals are to help 
prevent and resolve violent conflicts, promote post-conflict stability and 
development, and increase peacebuilding capacity, tools, and intellectual capital 
worldwide. The Institute does this by empowering others with knowledge, 
skills, and resources, as well as by directly engaging in peacebuilding efforts 
around the globe.

To download the complete Task Force report visit: 
www.ushmm.org • www.academyofdiplomacy.org • www.usip.org
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—Madeleine K. Albright and William S. Cohen


